
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                            

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Best wishes  

Heather Luft (Headteacher)    

 

Broad Chalke Newsletter  
Friday 24th November 2023 

With the love of God we learn, care, grow and share 
 

This term our Collective Worship theme is PEACE 
‘My peace I give to you’ John 14v27 

 

 

  
 

      This Week in School 

Netball 

A huge well done to our brilliant Netball team who came 4th out of 32 teams. What an Incredible  

achievement. Well done super stars, we are SO proud of you! 

DSAT is 10! 

     On Tuesday I had the privilege of attending a church service to celebrate DSAT’s tenth  

     anniversary. It was lovely to hear the story of how the Trust started and hear pupils and parents  

      from across our hub talk openly about the ‘family feel’ DSAT schools have. I was also given our  

      school bear which will be introduced to the children on 1st Dec. 

Exciting news! 

It has been lovely to see some of our home learning projects return to school; there is  

such a variety! I am delighted to share part of Rafe’s project, who decided to write to  

Sir David Attenborough to let him know one of our house teams is named after him. Rafe  

received a personal letter- good job Rafe!      

Christmas Boxes 

THANK YOU to all the families who donated a Christmas box. Our total was 32 boxes !            

SAFEGUARDING 
At Broad Chalke, keeping children safe is always a priority and our safeguarding duty. The purpose of these weekly updates is to raise awareness 

and support you as parents.  

As we near Christmas you may be considering purchasing a new device which children may have access to at home. It is 

important, as parents, we are fully informed and set up the device before hand to ensure all safety settings are in place. 

Childnet also suggest creating a family agreement to establish boundaries which include the amount of time spent on a 

device and permission to download apps. For more guidance please follow this link Giving devices at Christmas  

30th November- Night at the Museum Event- drop in between 3.30pm and 5pm 

1st December- DSAT 10th anniversary service- Bring a Bear to School Day 

4th December – INSET (no children in school) 

7th December- 2pm and 6pm EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2 Nativity -more information next week  

8th December- Raffle draw in KS2 celebration assembly 

12th December- 2pm KS2 Carol Service in church -children can be taken home after the service 

13th December- 5pm KS2 singing at the Hub -more information to be shared next week 

18th December- PARTY DAY- Own Clothes Day 

19th December- Christmas lunch & Panto in school -children can wear Christmas head gear 

20th December- Last Day- pick up at 1.30pm- Christmas Jumper Day 

Nativity 

Our Ducklings, Cygnets and Barn Owls have started rehearsals for this year’s Nativity, ‘Little Angels get their  

Wings’. This year, and in future years, our Year 2 children will be leading the tableau with Year 1  

and EYFS supporting. We cannot wait to see this year’s spectacular show! FOBS are kindly providing  

refreshments after both shows. More information about booking seats will be sent out next week. 

https://www.childnet.com/blog/christmas-2022/

